Being a good neighbour
means being a good listener.

Parkland's Burnaby Refinery currently operates under the authorization of an air
quality permit issued by Metro Vancouver, which is set to expire on July 31, 2022.
With the expiration quickly approaching, Parkland is well underway in the application
process to renew and amend the permit to align with Parkland’'s commitment to
reducing air emissions through investment in new technologies and infrastructure.

You are invited to our virtual Information Session.

The Parkland Burnaby Refinery is applying to renew and amend its air permit and part
of our consultation process is inviting you to join us at our virtual information session.

Parkland Burnaby Refinery
Virtual Meeting | Thursday, March 10, 2022 | 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Register at communityBC@parkland.ca by 4:00 p.m. on March 9, 2022.

For more information on the Refinery's air permit, please visit
www.burnabyrefinery.ca/en/community/news
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